
 
July 16, 2010   

Ms. Ulli Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City of Toronto 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2  

Dear Ms. Watkiss:  

Recommendations:  

The Toronto Transit Commission recommends that City Council, through the Executive 
Committee:     

1. approve the requirements of the TTC as set out in this report and confidential 
attachment.    

Background:  

At its meeting on Wednesday July 14, 2010 the Commission considered the attached 
report and confidential attachment entitled “TTC Special Constable Services”.  

The Commission took the following action:  

1. approved the recommendations as set out in the Confidential Attachment;  

2. forward this report and the Confidential Attachment to the City Clerk for submission 
to the City Executive Committee on August 16, 2010; and  

3. noted that the confidential information as set out in the Confidential Attachment 
remains confidential in its entirety as it contains information that involves the 
security of property belonging to the Commission.  

The Commission’s recommendation is forwarded to Executive Committee for 
appropriate handling.  

Sincerely,  

Original signed by  

Vincent Rodo 
General Secretary 
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